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14. SMART CITY 2.0 - OTTAWA’S SMART CITY STRATEGY 

 ACS2017-PIE-EDP-0042 CITY WIDE  

 

That the Finance and Economic Development Committee recommend 

that Council approve Smart City 2.0, Ottawa’s Smart City Strategy, as 

attached in Document 1. 

Stephen Willis, General Manager of Planning, Infrastructure and Economic 

Development and Donna Gray, General Manager of Service Innovation and 

Performance provided a PowerPoint presentation, a copy of which is held on 

file with the City Clerk and Solicitor. 

The Committee then heard from the following delegations: 

 *Matthew Darwin noted his concerns with respect to concrete 

deadlines and provided recommendations for the working group 

regarding collaborating with other municipalities and the open data.   

 Martin Greatbanks noted that the private sector has a lot of experience 

and offered to assist with this strategy.   

 *Miranda Gray spoke to a PowerPoint presentation and observed that 

the report lacks a firm roadmap and the timing of the strategy.  She 

recommended that the strategy be sent back to staff for further work. 

[ * Individuals / groups marked with an asterisk above either provided 

comments in writing or by e-mail; all submissions are held on file with the City 

Clerk. ] 

Questions were related to connectivity across the City and investing in city 

staff.  Councillors also suggested that staff work with the delegations and that 

staff provide the “What We Heard” document in Q1 2018. 

After discussion, the Committee CARRIED the item as presented. 
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